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Kantner, Libby (CI-StPaul)

From: Dan Hintz <dehintz@hotmail.com>

Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 11:41 AM

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward3

Subject: 10 pm liquor sales 

Yes!  Thank you for pushing for 10 pm liquor sales, and your general work trying to bring St. Paul into the 21st century.  I 

continue to be well represented. 

 

Dan Hintz 

672 Sue Place 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


